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The TMCA Board of Directors is aware of and monitoring events related to the Coronavirus in 
Texas. We are committed to sharing information with our membership as it becomes available 
so that court personnel are aware of changing events and have access to suggested practices 
about how to continue court processes while reducing the risk of spreading the virus. 
 
We received this statement from the Office of Court Administration late yesterday and want to 
share it with our membership. 
 
March 5, 2020 
 
Please visit the TMCA website for updated information as it becomes available. 

http://tmcec.com/files/3915/8377/9478/2020-03-09_Coronavirus_OCA.pdf
https://www.txmca.com/

